



May 14, 2018

Kris Odom, CPPO
Executive Director, Procurement and Contracting
Colorado Springs School District 11
1115 N. El Paso Street
Colorado Springs, CO 80903

Dear Ms. Odom,

Thank you for your letter of May 1, 2018, and for the providing Parks, Recreations and Cultural Services the opportunity to reconsider the stance taken by the Department in 2008 related to the disposition of the University Park school site.

Staff has again reviewed the site as it relates to other open space properties in the proximity, the Departments ability to accept the management of additional open space property in this area, and the resource values of the subject property. Based on staff assessments the Departments stance is that we do not have an interest in acquiring the property.

Thank you again for reaching out to us regarding this property.

Kind regards,

Karen Palus

Director of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services